
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 4 

 

Date:  January 18, 2018 
 
Issued by: Sacramento City Unified School District 

 
Project: SCUSD Central Kitchen – Phase 1 

 
You are hereby notified of the following changes, clarifications, or modifications to the original 
Contract Documents, Specifications, and Drawings. This Addendum shall supersede the original 

project documents, and shall take precedence over anything to the contrary therein. All Addenda 
shall be acknowledged in the Bid Form. Failure to do so may result in disqualification of the bid. All 

other conditions remain unchanged. 
 

 
 

The District is removing the requirement for the Designated Subcontractor List from section IV, 

Contents of Proposals, of the RFP (listed as letter E on page 9). If submitted proposals include a 
Designated Subcontractor List it will be disregarded. 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 4 

 

Business Services 
Contracts Office 
5735 47th Avenue  Sacramento, CA 95824 
(916) 643-2464 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Gerardo Castillo, Chief Business Officer 
Jessica Sulli, Contract Specialist 
 

 


